
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Tots and Scholars Nursery and Preschool  

Newsletter – June 2017 

Heartiest congratulation to our Tots Families on the birth of the little ones. 

 A warm welcome to all the new children and families who have joined Tots and Scholars nursery this month. 

Also, congratulations to Kirsty for receiving ‘Employee of the month’ certificate for introducing the magical Pixie 
fairy to our children. 

 

  

Nursery closed: 

Thursday 21st September  

Thursday 5th October  

Thursday 12th October 

Last day of the year will 
be 22nd Dec 2017.   

Nursery re-opens on the 
3rd of Jan 2018. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Once again we would like to thanks all the dads that came for the Father’s Day 
event. We were overwhelmed to see so many dads attend and made it a huge 
success. 

We do hope you all had a great time and we look forward to see you all next time.  

…. ….  

 

 
It was a glorious day so we decided to share a beach experience with our children. 
We had a great time in our paddling pool and it was fabulous to see all our 
children in their swimming costumes.  

We ended the session with delicious ice cream …… YUMMY!!! 

  

 
 
Soon your child will be 
bringing home a plastic 
bottle.  

Our next project would 
be that you and your 
child will fill the bottles 
with natural resources 
e.g. natural found objects 
from nature trail or rice, 
lentils, pasta etc.… 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Next month’s theme will be all about  
Continents and World around us  
- Children will be learning about the 7 continents of the 
world.  We will have a range of resources to represent 
different areas for example we will use ice to based 
activities to represent Antarctica and so on.   

Uniform is compulsory 
- Black trousers 
- School T-shirt/Jumper 

Spare Clothing 
In Tots and Scholars nursery we encourage children to 
explore outdoor activities/messy play. Please ensure 
your child have two sets of spare clothes in their bag. 

Please ensure we have enough Nappies and wipes for 
your children.  

 

  

 
We believe that the best advertising comes from our customers. Therefore we would like to show our appreciation 

and offer you a on your bill all the time when someone new is recommended by you. 

 

1. Please can all parents/carers only use the yellow crossed areas for drop/pick-ups. 

2. Please DON’T tail cars while coming in or out of nursery.  

To encourage good behavior in Tots and 
Scholars nursery, a lovely Fairy called Pixie 
decided to set her home in our Magical 
Garden. 

So far we found out that, she is 102 years 
old and her favorite color is purple. 

Our lovely children have learnt to follow 
our Golden Rules and British Values.  

   

 

 
Please find a useful link that will support your child’s 
learning and development. 

http://jollylearning.co.uk/   

http://jollylearning.co.uk/

